

Dr. C. Bill Hathaway

BBFI Missionary to the Japanese SOS Soulwinning Ministry Precious Memories Support Ministry KWFC Radio Ministry

3149 N Maranatha Lane, Cottage 8 Springfield, MO 65803 (417) 368-3792



April, 2007

Dear Fellow Missionaries, Pastors & Friends:

"Wow!" is all I can say about my new web-site. In about 15 days since it was up, there have been 235 hits and 898 page views according to Google's Analytics. I want to thank you who have shown and interest to log on. I want to thank Bro. Chris Jaquess of Springfield for building that web-site for me.

I would like to ask you to pray for my knee. I raced my granddaughter around the football field some time ago and have experienced pain in my right knee. An MRI revealed I have a torn cartilege and arthritis behind the knee cap. I will see a surgeon on April 18th and he will tell me what he must do. Pray that the surgery wil be something I can recover from quickly. I am too busy to have to stay in babying my leg. However, I must leave that up to the doctor and the Lord.

I was able once again to make a fast trip to Wichita, Kansas and to preach in my original sending church, Friendship Baptist Church (formerly Wichita Baptist Tabernacle). It was sure good to see many old friends again. I enjoyed getting out to preach. Of course I was back in time to preach at our Japanese Church service at Baptist Temple in Springfield. I don't like to be gone from my Japanese service unless it is an emergency. Of course, our son Paul is just down the road and he can come to preach for me. He has not lost his Japanese language ability.

God continues to bless my four ministries. We had next to our highest attendance last Sunday with 18 present in our Japanese service. The Precious Memories Support Ministry is also growing and helping a lot of people. Pray for the book I am writing. The purpose of the book is to help encourage and comfort those who have lost a spouse. The SOS Soul Winning Ministry continues to grow with more people using the SOS plan. And the KWFC Radio Ministry has been a real blessing in getting the word out about these ministries. You can read about each of these ministries on my web-site at www.billhathawayministries.org.

I want to thank you who support me monthly. It is a great help. If you are reading this and want to add me to your missionary support list, that would be greatly appreciated. You can send support to the BBFI mission office designated to me.

Yours, Serving Our Savior (SOS), together,

Bill Hathaway

I want you to know that "You're SomeOne Special!"® The "O" is in red because YOU are the ONE who is special!